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September 03, 2022 

OGRA CARES FOR HUMANITY.  

To support the flood victims, teams are moved out for relief 
activities. 

 

Islamabad – OGRA is a responsible organization which always strive 
to create best environment for its employees & customers. 

Keeping up with previous tradition of OGRA, employees arranged 

“Walk for a Cause” in order to show solidarity with flood affected families 

and mobilize resources for their help. As it’s was previously done on 5th 

February, when a walk was arranged to express solidarity with Kashmiris. 

 

 

 

 

Moreover, OGRA is contributing to the PM's flood relief fund and sent 

a consignment of necessities for the people affected by this calamity. The 

first shipment was sent to Rajanpur. Few more consignments are being 

dispatched today to Khyber Pakhtunkhwa. 

There is some misleading and out of context information circulating 

which OGRA rebuts. 

(Imran Ghaznavi) 
Spokesperson (OGRA) 


